
FUN AND ACADEMIC BOWL 2024
The Livingston Parish Fair Association (LPFA) would like to invite you and your students to come join the fun and games at this year’s LPFA Fun and Academic Bowl. This annual event has something for all students Kindergarten through 8th grade. Students are divided into three categories: 
Elementary age students   K-2nd will participate on Thursday October 10th at 11:30 am
Elementary age students – 3rd-5th will participate on Thursday, October 10th at 11:30 am
Junior High age students  6th -8th will participate on Thursday, October 10th at 9:30 am
Please make sure your teams check in at least 15 minutes prior to the start time.  
Each team will consist of 8 students, but each school may bring up to 32 students to participate in the different events. For example: if your school brings only 8 students, they will have to participate in every event. If your school brings 9 to 32 students, you will need to rotate students so that all students get to participate in at least one event. Only one team from each school may participate in each event. A representative from each school (principal, asst. principal, teacher, or parent) must accompany the students from their school. All participants must be students enrolled in Livingston Parish schools.   
Keep in mind that Junior high age students will compete in a Fun Bowl questionnaire that will test their knowledge of local, national, and international events. 
Trophies will be awarded to the first, second, and third place schools. The number of events, the exact format of the Academic Bowl, and the length of the Fun Bowl will depend on the number of participating schools. 
Please remember that is supposed to be a fun event for the students.  Let’s all practice good sportsmanship and keep this kid friendly.  
If your school would like to participate, or if you would like more information, please call Julie Cifreo at 225-324-3182 or email me at backcreek2006@gmail.com
Please be prepared as the rodeo arena is a dirt surface.


